
Neighbourhood Study
You may be contacted by a student nurse from the University of Manchester in the 

coming weeks as the new first years will be completing a neighbourhood study.

We want the students to find out about what is available in Greater Manchester
communities to support people’s health and well-being before they start clinical
placements.

Groups of 10-11 students have been assigned local areas to explore and will be
visiting the neighbourhood and contacting local services.

If a student phones or visits you, we just ask that you share any information you have
about your service and direct them to any other relevant contacts. Students will be
professional and courteous; if you are not able to help when they contact you please
just tell them.

There is no expectation that students will spend time ‘working’ in any service. They
are gathering information to share with fellow students and if you can meet with a
small group of students that would be great, but we know this may not be possible.

Hopefully their findings will inform their future work and other nurses in practice.

Details

• First Year student nurses (adult, 
child & mental health)

• Every Thursday for 5 weeks 
(starting 26th September)

Themes of the study:

• Public spaces – what is the 
environment like?

• Assets – what formal and informal 
health & social support is 
available?

• Culture – what makes this area 
unique?

If you have any questions, 
comments or suggestions 
please contact:

Kevin Bayley

Kevin.bayley-2@Manchester.ac.uk

mailto:Kevin.bayley-2@Manchester.ac.uk

